Licensed Surveyors Association Of Ghana
(LISAGH)

Stephen Djaba is a founding member of the Licensed Surveyors Association of Ghana
(LISAG) in 2005 and currently the Vice President of LISAG. He is a fellow of Ghana
Institution of Surveyors (GhIS) and has served on several committees of the institution.
He selflessly sponsored and promoted FIG activities in Ghana Universities and won
Kwame Nkrumah University of Science and Technology (KNUST) and University of
Mines and Technology admitted as educational members of the FIG.

He personally paid for the membership fees for several years to maintain their
membership in FIG. He singularly sponsored the bid to host the 3" FIG Regional
Conference held in Accra in 2006 and led the organization of the conference as
Coordinator, which was a great success. He is also Conference Director of the FIG
Working Week 2024 committee, to be hosted in Accra in 2024.

I am absolutely confident that Surv, Stephen Djaba is the right person for leading FIG as
a Vice President and beyond. Not only will he bring his rich experience, humble servant
leadership, and kind skills that we expect in a Vice President, but he will also be an asset
to help FIG council continue to make great impact in Africa and the rest of the world.
Stephen is the brand that FIG needs for the Vice President office and for the profession.
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